
The School Service Centres des Rives-du-Saguenay, de la Jonquière, du Pays-des-Bleuets and du Lac-St-Jean are proud 
to welcome the 17th congress of the Association québécoise des intervenantes et des intervenants en formation générales des 
adultes (AQIFGA) under the theme Humans, in the heart of our actions. 

All educational stakeholders are invited to provide continued inspiration and support to the adult sector by sharing their valued 
expertise, effective practices and successful projects on April 27 and 28, 2023 at the Montagnais hotel.

Interested participants are kindly asked to submit one form per workshop on the www.aqifga.com website before Monday, 
December 12, 2022.



1. Workshop proposals can be a duration of either 75 or 175 minutes
2. Allotting time for questions and exchanges between participants is encouraged 
3. Interested participants may submit more than one workshop
4. The workshop description must be aligned with the presentation
5. Workshop submissions from publishing houses must specify in the description that the goal of their presentations 
    is to advertise their products (fees to publishing houses will apply)
6. Main presenters pay a preferential congress rate of 60$, which includes lunches and snacks, but excludes lodging, 
    transportation, and other meals

All presentation ideas are welcome in order to best address, highlight and celebrate the diversity and variety of educational success that 
contribute to the adult general education experience. 

Though only selected candidates will be contacted, the organizing committee would like to thank all participants who submit a presentation 
proposal. The limited time of the event and space of the venue do force a selection process that is not reflective of the value or hard work 
of applicants. 

For information, please contact Danielle Gilbert by email at administration@aqifga.com or by phone at 819 346-5171 

The AQIFGA 2023 Congress Organizing Committee


